
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek, Village Manager     Meeting Date:  4/29/2025 

 

Title: Preliminary Plat for Forest Ridge Subdivision (65 Lot) at intersection of STH 114 and 

North Shore Road.  

 

Issue: Staff recommend this item be held until the May, 2025, Plan Commission and Village 

Board agendas.   

 

Background and Additional Information: 
Should the Village Board approve the 30-day hold process for new subdivisions, this Preliminary 

Plat for Forest Ridge Subdivision would be held until the May 2025 Plan Commission and 

Village Board agendas.  

 

Budget Impacts: None 

 

Recommended Action: None, layover to May 2025  

 

Attachments: 

                         Preliminary Plat for Forest Ridge Subdivision 

  New Development Checklist 

                                                              


